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Our aim is to connect you with your year group
from the very start of the academic year. We
invite you to one of our FIPS coffee mornings
early in September, where you can meet your
FIPS year-group representatives and sign up to
the WhatsApp group administered by them. The
WhatsApp group is a lifeline: here, you can
discuss year-group specific information and
receive details of activities organised by FIPS
throughout the year.
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We strive to provide an inexpensive and
high-level service with our termly second-
hand uniform sales, supplemented by FIPS
Marketplace, a WhatsApp group where
you can buy and sell primarily non-
uniform items needed for school (football
boots, hockey sticks etc.).

FIPS Football for parents and friends is available
free of charge and runs every Wednesday 7-
8.30pm during term time, following registration. It
is currently the only club representing our strong
belief that common-interest groups offer an easy
and informal way to create an additional layer
of connections within the community. If you have
a theme for such a group, please talk to us and
we will be delighted to help get it started.



